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  Letter dated 14 July 2008 from the Permanent Observer of the 
African Union to the United Nations addressed to the President of 
the Security Council 
 
 

 Pursuant to Article 54 of the Charter of the United Nations, I have the honour 
to forward the attached press statement issued by the Peace and Security Council of 
the African Union at its 141st meeting in Addis Ababa on 11 July 2008, on the 
activities of the International Criminal Court (ICC) (see annex I), and the attached 
decision (Assembly/AU/Dec.199(XI)) adopted by the Assembly of Heads of State 
and Government of the African Union during its eleventh ordinary session, held on 
30 June and 1 July 2008 in Sharm El Sheikh, Egypt (see annex II). 

 I should be grateful if the present letter and its annexes could be circulated as a 
document of the Security Council. 
 
 

(Signed) Lila Hanitra Ratsifandrihamanana 
Ambassador 

Permanent Observer 
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  Annex I to the letter dated 14 July 2008 from the Permanent 
Observer of the African Union to the United Nations addressed to 
the President of the Security Council 
 
 

  Press statement 
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  Annex II to the letter dated 14 July 2008 from the Permanent 
Observer of the African Union to the United Nations addressed to 
the President of the Security Council 
 
 

  Decision on the report of the Commission on the Abuse of the 
Principle of Universal Jurisdiction 
 
 

  (Document Assembly/AU/14/(XI)) 
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